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I came before you in 2007 regarding the need to address the problem concerning 

addiction and mental health. I do believe that the time is long overdue to fix the 

lasting affects that this has caused me and my family.  

 

First I lost MY SON, then two nephews as well as my brother in-law to addiction and 

mental health issues. THREE OF THESE WERE RESIDENCE OF WILSONVILLE & 

One was raised halfway in MOLALLA, OR. Where his addiction began!! 

 

I can no longer beg you to do your job Salem. I have found it to be ineffective and 

you do not hear the cries of the people this far. 

 

I simply ask that you pass this law. 

 

Thankyou 

Teresa Crow 

 

 

 


